
From: South Dakota Public Utilities Commission[SMTP:PUCDOCKETFILINGS@STATE.SD.USJ 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 9:51 :08 AM 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: General Information 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Last Name: Hahn 
First Name: Patricia 
Company: not applicable 
Address: •• 
city: Aruuna 
State:,, 
Zip: I I 
Phone: .. 9 I 
Fax: 

Email: •F • Pb j[Q • 
Comments: Please provide an explanation of your decision to consider "another" hike in rates for Black Hills 
Power and Montana Dakota Utilities. These entities already make a tremendous amount of profit on the backs 
of South Dakota citizens and received substanatial raises just a couple of years ago. I know because my electric 
bill doubled! Please provide an answer to where this request stands at this moment in time. Thank you. Pat 
Hahn 


